
 

 
                                                                                                                                               Monday 27th Feb 2023  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This Term our topic is – Our Bodies – I wonder how I can look after myself? As part of this topic we are reading 

the book, ‘How did that get in my lunchbox’ which helps children to understand the journey their food takes 

from the growers to their lunchbox. 

 

To celebrate this we would like to invite all children to join us for a packed lunch picnic on Wednesday 8th of 

March. 

We would like all children to bring a packed lunch from home on this day. It would be great if the children 

could help to make this lunch at home and begin to talk with you about where their food comes from. You may 

even wish to take them shopping to select the things they would like to have in their lunch box. 

Collection for morning children on this day will be at 12.30pm. 

Drop off for afternoon children on this day will be at 11.45am. 

 

Please speak to a member of Nursery staff if you have any questions or are unable to bring a lunch from home. 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs McLaren, Mrs Fitz-Gerald and Mrs Hilton. 

 

 
 
 
 

 


